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What's in your closet?







follow us on Twitter @ PS 42R



September, 2016

Dear PS 42 Families, 
It’s that time of year again….Time to clean out your closets and support your school. We are happy to once again participate in a fundraiser with A&E Clothing Corp.  A&E Clothing Corp. is a company that collects items, weighs, sorts and resells them to parts of the U.S. and other developing countries.  Our school will receive money for every pound that is collected.  For more information, visit their website at:  www.clothingdrive.net

ITEMS ACCEPTED

· Gently used women, men and children’s clothing

· Accessories including handbags, belts, shoes, scarves, ties, hats, gloves, back packs, etc.  

· Household items, including blankets, tablecloths, curtains, sheets, rugs, etc.

· Toys and Stuffed Animals

All items donated must be placed in a tightly-tied, plastic garbage bag.  The location of the drop-off will be on Wainwright Ave & Augusta Ave, near the rear of the main building on:

Wednesday, October 19, 2016 from 7:45 am -10:00 am

*** PLEASE NOTE: BOOKS, VCR TAPES OR CD’S ARE NOT ACCEPTED ***

As always, we thank you for your support!!!
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